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M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 

Man Sentenced for Attempted Murder of Phoenix Police Officers 

 

February 28, 2025 

  

Earlier today, a violent offender was sentenced after being found guilty of the attempted murder of 

two Phoenix police officers – an attack that left one of our officers with significant injuries on April 14, 

2022.  

The Phoenix Police Department extends its sincere gratitude to the Maricopa County Attorney’s 

Office for its dedication and hard work in securing a conviction. We also recognize the officers, 

investigators, communications operators, and crime lab personnel whose unwavering commitment to 

justice and public safety played a crucial role in bringing this case to a just conclusion. 

During his statement to the court, Interim Police Chief Michael Sullivan underscored the broader 

impact of this violent attack, stating: “The citizens of Phoenix have a fundamental right to feel safe in 

their homes, schools, and neighborhoods. This senseless act of violence was not just an attack on an 

officer—it was an attack on that very sense of security.” 

Our officer’s courage and resilience in the face of adversity are truly commendable. As she continues 

her recovery, she remains an inspiration to both our department and the community we serve. 

We are deeply grateful for the overwhelming support from the Phoenix community for our officers. 

The Phoenix Police Department remains unwavering in its commitment to protecting and serving this 

city. 


